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Matthew A. Nykiel (ISB No. 10270) 
Benjamin J. Otto (ISB No. 8292) 
710 N 6th Street 
Boise, ID 83701 
Ph: (208) 265-9565 
Fax: (208) 265-9650 
mnykiel@idahoconservation.org 
 
Attorneys for the Idaho Conservation League 
 

BEFORE THE IDAHO PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
 
IN THE MATTER OF     ) CASE NO. INT-G-19-07 
INTERMOUNTAIN GAS COMPANY’s   )       
2019-2023 INTEGRATED RESOURCE ) REQUEST TO FILE  
PLAN     ) ATTACHMENT TO   

    ) COMMENTS OF THE 
       ) IDAHO CONSERVATION 
__________________________________________) LEAGUE  
 

The Idaho Conservation League (“ICL”), by and through its attorney of record, Matthew 

Nykiel, requests permission to file an attachment to the comments it submitted in regards to 

Intermountain Gas Company’s (“Company”) 2019-2023 Integrated Resource Plan (“IRP”). 

After submitting ICL’s comments on April 23, 2020, it came to my attention, early on 

April 24, 2020, that I had failed to include an attachment of the Company’s Responses to ICL’s 

Production Requests, to which I referred in ICL’s comments. This was an oversight on my part, 

for which I apologize to both the Idaho Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”) and all the 

Parties in this case. 

Although the deadline to submit comments on the Company’s IRP was April 23, 2020, 

ICL respectfully requests permission to file an attachment to ICL’s comments, which includes a 

copy of the Company’s Responses to ICL’s Production Requests. ICL further requests the 

Commission accept this attachment (a copy of which is included with this filing) into the record. 

 
DATED this 24th day of April 2020 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
    

_______________________ 
      Matthew A. Nykiel 
      Idaho Conservation League  

RECEIVED         
2020 April 24,PM1:46
IDAHO PUBLIC       

UTILITIES COMMISSION
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
 I hereby certify that on this 24th day of April, 2020, I served the foregoing REQUEST TO 

FILE ATTACHMENT TO COMMENTS OF THE IDAHO CONSERVATION LEAGUE, in 

Case No. INT-G-19-07, by emailing a copy thereof, in accordance with Idaho Public Utilities 

Commission Order No. 34602, to the following: 

 
 
Electronic Mail: 
 
Diane Hanian 
Commission Secretary 
Idaho Public Utilities Commission 
diane.hanian@puc.idaho.gov 
 
John R. Hammond, Jr. 
Deputy Attorney General 
Idaho Public Utilities Commission 
john.hammond@puc.idaho.gov 
 
Lori A. Blattner 
Director – Regulatory Affairs 
Intermountain Gas Company     
lori.blattner@intergas.com     
 
Preston N. Carter 
Givens Pursley LLP 
prestoncarter@givenspursley.com 
kendrah@givenspursley.com 
 
 
 
 
 
      ________________________ 
      Matthew A. Nykiel 


